
 

Processing Crisis 
 

 

December 3, 2018 @ 7pm 

In my brief time in law enforcement, I quickly learned that crisis effects 
everyone, and it affects everyone differently. Even police personnel who 
are trained to run towards traumatic events are required to talk to crisis 
processing professionals after a critical, life and death incident. 
  
To that end, Christ the King is sponsoring a Crisis Processing evening on 
Monday December 3, 2018 from 7-8 pm. There will be professional 
counselors here to help begin or continue healing and give you resources 
for dealing with the aftermath of the fires, the recent mass shooting, or 
any trauma or loss you may have experienced. 
  
There is no agenda other than to constructively process thoughts and 
emotions and provide tools for those who might be struggling and need 
further support.  This event is for both adults and children who have a 
need. Please come out as we look to move forward together.   
 
Pastor Tim Barkett 
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